
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/7/2015 11:41:48 AM

Subject: Refugee admissions

Holly,
 
You were correct.  Here is a webpage that produces data on refugee admissions, per state, per month, per country 
(“Arrivals by State and Nationality (Posted after the 5th of the following month)”).  http://www.wrapsnet.
org/Reports/AdmissionsArrivals/tabid/211/Default.aspx.  Seemingly, the Dec. arrivals will be listed after Jan. 5th.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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